The RM of Pleasantdale would like to thank the
Government of Saskatchewan — SGI Provincial
Traffic Safety Fund Grant for proceeds to
purchase 2 - I-SAFE 1 SL sign systems to enhance
safety within the RM. The signage will be used
on Twp Road 420 between RR 2160 & RR 2161.5
located on the RM road south of the Kinistin
Saulteaux Nation boundary and east of the
entrance to Kipabiskau Regional Park. These
signs will provide speed awareness to motorists
to adhere to the posted speed limit. Please
travel safely.
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